
21. NAYLAND STREET/LOWER RICHMOND HILL ROAD – KERB AND CHANNEL

The Board considered a report from the Area Engineer providing information on the outcomes of the
proposals to renew the kerb and channels in Nayland Street and Lower Richmond Hill Road and
addressing the issues raised in the petition to the Board received on 6 June from Marilyn Marshall.

The Board resolved that a further public meeting be held to discuss Nayland Street and that notices
be placed in the Sumner Library, the notice board and the local supermarket and that the pamphlet
attached to the agenda as Appendix D - Nayland Street to be redrawn with two options showing either
one way or two way on the area when moving from parking to residential.

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2001/July/HagleyFerrymead/Clause11AttachmentApdxD.pdf

